

CATSHILL FIRST SCHOOL AND NURSERY



Gibb Lane, Catshill, Bromsgrove, Worcestershire. B61 0JP Telephone: 01527 872913

Email: office@catshillfirst.worcs.sch.uk

Mrs Georgia Plant – Head of School

Mr Paul Essenhigh – Executive Headteacher

Date of issue: 15th January 2019

Dear Parents and Guardians

We would like to invite you to join us on Thursday 31st January between 9:00 and 10:00 am for a maths calculations workshop. The aim of the session will be to show you the methods we are using in school to teach your child the four rules of maths, addition, subtraction, multiplication and division.



During the session we will show you the exact way we teach the children and help you understand how you can help your child at home. We will also provide you with a handout of the methods we use to take away with you for reference at home.

If you would like to attend this maths calculations workshop please sign and return the form below. We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible, however if you cannot make the workshop please feel free to see me any time about maths in school or for a copy of the handout.

Many thanks for your continued support

Sam Stacey	
	Catshill First School and Nursery Maths Calculations Workshop
	I/we would like to attend the numeracy calculations workshop on Thursday 31st January from 9.00- 10.00 am. I cannot attend the workshop but would like a copy of the handout.
Print name	
Cianad	Data